
FLAG TRIBUTES AT
GRAND ASSEMBLY

American, Rainbow, Christian, &
California Flags

GUIDELINES: 
- Must be an active girl

- Must write an ORIGINAL flag tribute
- Must say tribute at your Area's OV

(See further guidelines in the 
Communication Connection)

WINNERS WILL BE ANNOUNCED BY MRS.
REGIER  AT THE GWA RECEPTION

WINNERS WILL BE ANNOUNCED BY MRS.
REGIER  AT THE GWA RECEPTION



- Must be an active Rainbow girl.
- Must write an original flag tribute.

 - Flag tribute should be no longer than 1 page double spaced
(Arial 12-point font with 1 inch margins)

 - Your Grand Deputy must approve your tribute.
 - Tribute must be memorized.

 - Tribute must be said at your OV.  
 - You will need to be able to attend a practice at Grand
Assembly on Saturday morning (time to be determined)




GUIDELINES FOR FLAG
TRIBUTES AT GRAND

ASSEMBLY

You must email your approved
tribute to Mrs. Warren, Director of

Grand Officers
(gdogo.denise@gmail.com). In the

subject line, please put Flag Tribute
for GA.

Selection will be based on content of the tribute and
memorization/delivery.

Mrs. Regier, the Grand Worthy Advisor and the Directors will be
selecting the girls to present their tributes at GA.

mailto:gdogo.denise@gmail.com

